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E-newsletter August 2013: Edition 24 
Please print out and display for colleagues
Question (from 2013 AGM): 

Who is chaplaincy for? God, patients, families, 
staff, the institution, the Church, me...? Our 
answers to this question will influence the 
model we practice.
Membership fees:

If you haven't already paid, these are due for the year April 2013 - March 2014. £10 for paid chaplains & £5 for honorary/volunteer chaplains. Make cheques payable to NIHCA & forward to Jennifer at her new address. The NIHCA insurance policy only covers paid-up members.
Budget cut:

Whilst our budget was cut by almost 20% last year we are still able to offer on-going training days and one unit of CPE. All places for CPE are now filled. One consequence of the cut, however, is that funding for non-NIHCA training/events is severely curtailed. We are unlikely to be able to offer any grants.
UKBHC:

All chaplains are encouraged to register with UKBHC. Details can be found on the website -
http://www.ukbhc.org.uk/ 

For those who are already registered membership of £10 is now due for 2013/14. Annual CPD return is also required.

Introductory Training for Newly Appointed Healthcare Chaplains: 
In partnership with the UK Departments of Health, AHPCC, CHCC, NIHCA and SACH the UKBHC commissioned the development of an on-line introductory training course for newly appointed healthcare chaplains. The course is now available for enrolment and is suitable for all newly appointed healthcare chaplains, voluntary chaplains and chaplaincy volunteers. 

New chaplains can self enrol on the course and all work is completed on-line. In agreement 
with their line manager chaplains can choose the pace they wish to work at. The course can be completed in a 2-3 day block or over a number of weeks/months. The course has been accredited by the UKBHC for Continuing Professional Development with 15 CPD points. 

For further information see -
http://learn.ukbhc.org.uk/ 

Spiritual Care Policy:

Earlier this year we sent a template to all NI health Trusts. Many are now drawing up their own policies. Please check with your line-manager what your Trust is doing.
Hospital visitor's training course:

The next course run by the NIHCA and Edgehill College will run for 10 weeks from  Thurs 26th Sept from 7.30 - 9.30pm at Edgehill College, Belfast. The course is aimed at lay people who are interested in hospital visitation, either within the local church context or within a chaplaincy context, or who already visit hospitals as part of their church roles.

Please share this information with others. For further information and an application form contact:

Mrs Kay Irvine, College Administrator, Edgehill Theological College, 9 Lennoxvale, Belfast BT9 5BY                       

Email:  kirvine@edgehillcollege.org              Tel. (028) 9068 6938

Sept training days:
Notification is attached. Early booking is recommended as places are limited for each day & overnight accommodation.

email - chaplains@nihca.co.uk

www.nihca.co.uk

God bless,      Derek 
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